
Notice of Budget Hearing 
 

The Budget Hearing for the 2025 County Budget will be held on December 3, 2024, at 6:00 
p.m. in the Millard County Courthouse, 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah; all interested 
citizens are invited to attend or to present written and verbal comments regarding the proposed 
budget during the budget hearing. The proposed budget will be posted 
on https://millardcounty.org/your-government/elected-officials/auditor/budgets by midnight on 
November 22, 2024. Or you may contact the Millard County Auditor at 435-743-5227 for 
information on the 2025 proposed budget. 
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